"Robert McGrath" To "Torre,F.Jason" <FTORRE@NOTES.CC.SUNYSB.EDU>
<rmcgrath@notes.cc.sunysb.e
du> cc

12/07/2001 09:16 AM bcc
Subject Stony Brook Cares reminder

Colleagues,

The 2001 Stony Brook Cares campaign is approaching its conclusion,
and I hope you will join us in finishing what may be the most
successful campaign on record. We need your help to meet our goal of
15% participation in the campaign as, to date, only 10.4% of the
campus community has done so. To those of you who have returned your
pledge forms, thank you for your generosity. I urge those who have
yet to contribute to think about joining your fellow members of the
Stony Brook community in showing compassion and a giving spirit to
those in our area who need our support. The campaign is scheduled to
end on December 14th so time is running short. If you need another
pledge form please contact Maureen Veprek at 2-7007 or
mveprek@notes.cc.sunysb.edu

Thank you,
Robert L. McGrath, Provost
Chairman, SB Cares/SEFA Campaign



